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20th November 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA Christmas Market – 30th November 2023 - 6.00–9.00pm 
 
Just 10 days to go until our annual Christmas market – plans are being finalised and the excitement 
is building.  
 
Please come along and support us if you can.  It’s a lovely evening and boosts our fundraising efforts 
for Ely College students.  Doors open at 6pm and the evening runs until 9pm.  We ask for a £2 
donation from adults on the door.  This year we have over 40 commercial stallholders attending 
offering gifts, crafts, food and drink in a lovely festive atmosphere.  Not all stallholders can take card 
payments, so please bring plenty of cash too! 
 
Alongside the market our PTFA will run a tombola and bottle stall.  This year we have two grand 
raffles as well.  The first raffle is for our fantastic House coloured hampers which are overflowing 
with food, drinks and gifts.  The second raffle is for vouchers/gifts which have been kindly donated 
by local businesses: 
 

❖ Toppings, Wildwood, Peacocks Tearooms, Ely Turkish Restaurant, House of Pure, Starbucks, 
Nandos, Ely Fish & Chips, El Gauca, Cineworld, The Hive, The Works, Pizza Express, Pages 
Jewellery, Cow on the Ice, The Yard, The Atrium, The Treasure Chest, Becky Case-Upton 
Reflexology, Ely Tennis Club….to name a few.   

 
So, all in all, it should be a great evening.   
 
A huge thanks to each one of you who has sent in gifts for the hampers, or tombola or bottle stall – 
your generosity and kindness has been amazing.   
 
Look forward to welcoming you all into college next week.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
 


